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COMPANY

August 15, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

Kaylee Moeller worked for the Woodmont Company from September 2022 until August 15, 2023.
During this time Kaylee was a responsible and committed employee working in the Marketing
department. She was a dependable team member and provided marketing material to several
individuals in the brokerage department.

Kaylee learned quickly how to manage her time and understood the importance of an evolving skill set.
She is eager to continue along a path of growth and development that will lead her to become a
successful marketing professional. Kaylee understands the value of working with peers and learning
from those that supervise her work.

The Woodmont Company wishes Kaylee the best of success as she explores new opportunities.

Best regards,
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Gene Pumphrey
HR Director, The Woodmont Company
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